
Dear Committee Members,  
 
The silliest proposal we’ve yet heard floated is SB 838 which grants 16 year-olds the right to vote. We 
restrict many activities of youth due to  
immaturity. Driving, military service, right to contract, firearms, alcohol, marijuana, you name it. They 
have little “skin” in the game, and little  
requirement or ability to pay the bills. This proposal comes off as a cynical play for political interests. 
Leave it alone.  
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